
  
 

 

 
 
 

Harvest Appeal 
 
23rd September 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
No sooner does the new term start, than Harvest is upon us! The children in all year 
groups will be unable to celebrate Harvest this year with an assembly in the hall so 
they will be attending an in-class service. The service will then be shared on our 
website and twitter feed for your families to enjoy and join in the celebration of thanks.  
 
The School has chosen to support ‘Urban Outreach’, a Bolton charity providing food 
for households in crisis. Donations of various items listed overleaf are requested, and 
it would be appreciated if you could refer to this list when purchasing your donations. 
Please send these to School on the morning of Friday 2nd October.  There will be a 
labelled box for each class for donations to be collected in. Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Jennings 
Assistant Head of Years 5 & 6  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
 

 

 


